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Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
  

I created the Chrysocolla Gallery from druzy 
chrysocolla and chrysocolla stalactites on 
9/04/09. The specimens were collected in the 
1970's by Wayne Thompson from Ray, 
Arizona. The mine is closed and this type of 
chrysocolla was always a rare find. 
 
Please mention that you are a member of 
Wrights Mineral News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE 
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